
2018-2019 Fishers Winter Percussion Ensembles

Thanks for your interest in the Winter percussion program at Fishers High School.  We have a solid history of 
being one of the best programs in the state and are excited to kick off yet another year.

We will be offering three ensembles open for audition and membership.  Concert World, Concert A and the 
NEW Basketball Drumline.  These ensembles are quite different.  

Concert World
This advanced ensemble is comprised of students mainly from the Percussion Ensemble Class and compete 
at IPA and WGI World Championships.  This ensemble performs at the highest ensemble.  This years 
production will feature some of percussion’s most pinnacle works. (rehearsals during class, Thursday 315-6pm and 
scheduled Saturday camp days)

Concert A
This ensemble is a group comprised of those students not yet a part of the percussion ensemble class.  This 
ensemble gives percussionists an opportunity to continue their training while working on a custom arrangement 
competing within Indiana Percussion Association events. (rehearsals during class, Tuesdays 315-6pm and scheduled 
Saturday camp days) Additional Friday rehearsals start in January 315-6.

Basketball Drumline
This ensemble will continue to build advanced marching percussion skills while providing halftime 
entertainment for our FISHERS Tigers basketball games and community events. (rehearsals during class, 
Wednesdays 315-6pm and schedule Saturday camp days)

I have included the FAQ (Frequently asked questions sheet as well as the Percussion Handbook to this letter 
which should answer the majority of your main questions.

Additional questions? -  please contact at us @ ckohler@hse.k12.in.us  and cbeachum@hse.k12.in.us
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